From:

To: Hinckley SRFI
Cc:

Subject: FW: TR050007 — Hinckley National Rail Freight Interchange
Date: 16 December 2024 10:09:11
From: Carolyn Line

Sent: Saturday, December 14, 2024 11:09 PM

To: NI Enquiries <NIEnquiries@planninginspectorate.gov.uk>
Subject: Re: TRO50007 — Hinckley National Rail Freight Interchange

Dear Team
How do we just say “No thank you “ IV

On Fri, 13 Dec 2024 at 14:40, NI Mail Distribution <ni.mail.distribution@notifications.service.gov.uk> wrote:

Application by Tritax Symmetry (Hinckley) Limited
(“the Applicant”) Seeking Development Consent for
the Proposed Hinckley National Rail Freight
Interchange Project (“the Proposed Development”)

Planning Act 2008 and the Infrastructure Planning
(Examination Procedure) Rules 2010

Interested Party Reference number: 20039753

(You must quote your Interested Party Reference number in all
correspondence with the Planning Inspectorate).

Dear Sir/Madam

Please find below a link to a letter from the Secretary of State (SoS) that has
been published on the National Infrastructure Planning website.

The letter invites comments from any Interested Parties in relation to additional
information from the Applicant dated 10 December 2024, in response to the
Secretary of State’s ‘minded to refuse’ letter. The deadline for receipt of
comments is Thursday 30 January 2025.

https://infrastructure.planninginspectorate.gov.uk/document/TR050007-002545

You can also view the letter under the Documents tab on the project webpage
of the National Infrastructure Planning website:
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